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Half Moon Bay Winery in South Bay Re-Opens to Local Applause 

Wine enthusiasts, includ-
ing friends and neigh-
bours saluted Half Moon 
Bay Winery owner, Brian 
Mitchell, on re-opening  
the winery on May 18 
after a two-year absence.  
Half Moon Bay is located 
on County Road 13 in 
South Marysburgh, along 
the South Bay Road. 
With Brian (standing) are 
neighbours, (from the 
right) John Hallam, Don 
Farrington, Peter Wollen-
berg and Jim Vince. 
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